Nancy Munoz

PO Box 10776, Newburgh, New York 12552 @ (914) 260-9838

Zoning Board of Appeals
April 29, 2018 | MAY 04 2018

Town of Newhurgh

Town of Newburgh Zoning Board of Appeals
308 Gardnertown Road’
Newburgh, NY 12550

Dear Members of the Board;

I attended the Town of Newburgh Zoning Board of Appeals hearing last night concerning WCC
Tank Technologies.

During that meeting, Mr. Conklin took me up on my offer to hire a company to test the “spoils”
on the parcel in question. I am pleased that this is part of the public record, as I am particularly
interested in testing expeditiously for heavy metals, chemicals and pesticides. I understand that
the cost of such testing is in the $750-$1500 range and am offering to do so at a mutually
agreeable time for the sake of the community at large, and the neighborhood in particular.

I am grateful that Mr. Conklin has agreed to this testing, and unless I hear otherwise, I will reach
out to him shortly to follow-up.

Sincerely,

Nancy Munoz




